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Message from Chairwoman Greene

Dear MSCS Supporter, 

Welcome to the latest edition of “The Chair’s Report.” This 
monthly e-newsletter will provide activity highlights, offer 
updates on key issues facing the school district and share 
the board’s position with you.

2024 TCAP SCORES

Recently released 
data from the State of 
Tennessee has shown 
that MSCS third and 
fourth graders have 
made gains on the 
English/Language Arts 
(ELA) portion of the 2024 
TCAP. Their scores have 
increased by about 3 
percent for grade three 
ELA and approximately 1.8 percent for grade four ELA.

While we are so proud of our students’ TCAP scores, we as 
educators, parents, elected officials and community members 
still have work to do to ensure our students excel inside and 
outside the classroom. 

Click here to read the full story. 

Memphis-Shelby County Schools Board of Education

IN THIS ISSUE

MSCS BOARD GOVERNANCE RETREAT

SUMMER PROGRAMS

MSCS ENROLLMENT, REGISTRATION AND 
2024–2025 ACADEMIC CALENDAR 

1 THE CHAIR’S REPORT

http://www.scsk12.org/nr/?PN=article&aid=2370
https://www.scsk12.org/board/


2 THE CHAIR’S REPORT

MSCS BOARD GOVERNANCE RETREAT

In preparation for the 2024–2025 school year, the MSCS School 
Board and Superintendent Marie N. Feagins, EdD, convened 
a two-day Board Governance Retreat to discuss goals and 
priorities, proactively address challenges and seize opportunities to 
advance student achievement for the upcoming school year.

As an outcome of this retreat, the administration finalized the 
2024–25 district budget proposal, which the Board approved on 
June 25, 2024.

Click here for a full recap of the retreat. 

 (L-R) Supt. Marie N. Feagins, EdD, Asst. Supt. Of Operations Tito Langston, Board 
Commissioner Amber Huett-Garcia and Board Commissioner Mauricio Calvo at the MSCS 
Board Governance Retreat.

Gov. Bill Lee (L) with Supt. Marie N.
Feagins, EdD (R) and students at  
Winchester Elementary Summer 
Learning

PICK, ENROLL – MSCS ENROLLMENT 
AND REGISTRATION

Registration for the 2024-25 school 
year is open. All students who attend 
any MSCS school need to register 
annually. This applies to new and 
returning students. Visit www.scsk12.
org/registration/ to register today.

2024–2025 ACADEMIC CALENDAR

Be sure to check out our academic 
calendar for the 2024–2025 school 
year. Click here to view and 
download the student calendar.

GOV. BILL LEE VISITS 
WINCHESTER ELEMENTARY

Governor Bill Lee recently 
visited Winchester 
Elementary Summer 
Learning Academy
site. Our students had the 
opportunity to showcase 
their hard work to Gov. Lee, 
Supt. Feagins and board 
members. Thank you, Gov. 
Lee, for visiting Winchester 
Elementary.

http://www.scsk12.org/nr/?PN=article&aid=2351&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2TIpXA2svkG_PgNgPtdntgPlwyT_kjtI0Jj2eFPG4nqvhs8QpwOxDHTRY_aem_ZmFrZWR1bW15MTZieXRlcw
http://www.scsk12.org/registration/
http://www.scsk12.org/registration/
http://www.scsk12.org/calendar/files/23/2024-25_MSCS_Students_Calendar.pdf
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ON A FINAL NOTE
As we prepare for the 2024–
2025 school year, we thank 
our educators and staff for 
being patient and working 

diligently as we continuously 
strive to ensure our students 
receive the best education. 
We look forward to the new 
school year, and we hope 

you continue to have a safe, 
fun and productive summer 

break. 

Althea Greene,  
Chair, Memphis-Shelby County Schools 

Board of Education

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

The Memphis-Shelby County Schools Board 
of Education wants to stay connected 
to you. We have created social media 
platforms for you to follow the work of your 
school board directly. Follow us on:

Facebook	 mscsk12board 

Instagram	 mscsk12board

Twitter/X	 mscsk12board 

Your school board members look forward 
to connecting with you.

IMPORTANT DATES 

July Board Work Session	
• July 23

July Board Business Meeting
• July 30

First Day of School for Students
• August 5

All Board Business Meetings and Work Sessions 
can be joined in person, viewed live online 
and on C19TV, or heard on 88.5FM. 

SUMMER PROGRAMS

Here are a few summer opportunities our students can get 
plugged into. 

Nutrition Services 
Summer Meal Program: 
The Department of 
Nutrition Services will 
offer free meals to youth 
18 years old or younger 
at participating sites 
from now until August 
2. To learn more, visit 
www.scsk12.org/
summermeals, text 
“Summer Meals” to 
97779 or call 1-866-348-
6479.

2024 Shelby County Youth Summer Camp Scholarship 
Partners: Shelby County Government recently awarded 
more than $180,000 
in scholarships to 15 
summer camps to 
provide Memphis 
and Shelby County 
youth free, safe and 
educational summer 
programs. 

Click here for the 
complete list of 
summer camps. Thank 
you, Shelby County 
Government, for your 
continuous investment in our youth. 

901 Student Passport: 
Shelby County 
Government’s 901 
Student Passport is 
back! From now until 
August 2, families 
can enjoy visits to 
12 participating 
museums. Students 
can also take their 
901 Student Passport 
to their local YMCA 
to receive a FREE 
swim lesson.

Visit www.901student 
passport.com/ for 
more information 
and to grab your 
passport. 

http://www.scsk12.org/summermeals
http://www.scsk12.org/summermeals
https://shelbycountytn.gov/3926/2024-Shelby-County-Youth-Summer-Camp-Sch?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1Wersy4Xv-xYBtV7eBEYqnIz66u9IXIvTB4ChU24pl61sqK_Tz0yruCu0_aem_ZmFrZWR1bW15MTZieXRlcw
https://www.901studentpassport.com/
https://www.901studentpassport.com/

